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Workshop “Mobile App Development” 

 

To enrich the students' knowledge, the Computer Science Department along 

with the students attended a three-day workshop on mobile app 

development, which was hosted by the Computer Science and Electronics 

Department at St. Francis Women's College in Begumpet. This curriculum has 

aided our students in honing their skills in designing mobile apps that they 

are passionate about. This hands-on approach allows students to have a more 

thorough educational experience. 

Mrs. Ch. Usha Rani, HOD of Computer Science and Mrs. K. Madhavi, Lecturer 

in Department of Physics of G. Pulla Reddy Degree & P.G College have 

attended 3 days workshop from 8th  March 2022 to 10th  march 2022. 

Four students from M.Sc Physics have participated in the workshop and 

certificated are awarded. 

List of students participated: 

1. RamarajuGayathri 

2. Kotaru. RamasatyaJyothi 

3. Chindam. Shirisha 

4. Galle. Deepa 

 

 

 


